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ST. THOMAS/ST. CROIX, VI - 

 
GERS MEMBER SERVICES DIVISION TO CLOSE ON FRIDAYS TO THE PUBLIC 

 
Effective October 7, 2016, the Member Services Division of the Government Employees’ Retirement 
System, will be closed to the public every Friday. The day will be used to give much-needed attention 
to pending work projects. This closure will continue until further notice, and will affect appointments, 
walk-in clients and telephone inquiries. 
  
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 
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